
The City of International Falls Public Works Department will be replacing a fire hydrant
on Crescent Drive on Saturday, June 11, 2022 beginning at 6:00 A.M. 

as a part of our ongoing hydrant maintenance program.



We ask citizens to be patient and slow down when driving in the area.  
We appreciate your cooperation, and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you.
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